
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
September 2025 
 

Autumn Craft Fundraising Event 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We will be holding an Autumn Craft event on Wednesday 15th October where the children can have fun making 
craft items with their friends and enjoy a snack and a drink. There will be a variety of exciting activities for all ages. 
 
It will take place at 3.20 pm- 4.20 pm. There will be a charge of £5.00 per child. Siblings can book at a discounted 
rate of £7.00 per family. 
 
To book a place and make payment, please log on to Arbor.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing all the wonderful autumnal creations! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss Purshouse 
Community lead  

 
 

 
 
 
Laceby Stanford Primary Academy 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby, DN37 7AX 
 
T. 01472 318003  E. office@lspa.org.uk  

Discover how we make a difference at www.stanfordschool.org 

 


